
Robert and Barbara Kent Fellowship 
 

Due date: March 24th, 2025 
 

History: 
The Robert and Barbra Kent Fellowship was established by the SAIPAR Board in 2014 in honor 
of the late Cornell Professor Robert Kent. SAIPAR is a well-established interdisciplinary 
research center in Lusaka, Zambia. The Fellowship recognizes the contribution of Professor Kent 
to legal education in Zambia and the United States. 
 
Opportunity: 
Students awarded the Kent Fellowship will have the opportunity to intern at Nspato & Co, a full-
service law firm based in Zambia. Nspato & Co has a strong focus in corporate and commercial 
practice. They have 8 active departments and interns will have an opportunity to work across at 
least 2 departments in their time in Zambia. You can find more information on the firm here: 
https://www.nsapato.com/  
 
Interns will be assisted with finding housing while in Lusaka, Zambia and provided a modest 
stipend. In addition the firm will provide working materials such as laptops and secure 
credentials for those interning.  

 
Fellowship Terms/Eligibility 
The fellowship will run for eight-weeks during the general time period of mid-May to Mid- 
August, 2025. 

 
Application Instructions 
Please e-mail a resume, transcript and cover letter focused on this opportunity to Assistant Dean 
Fouad Saleet (fas75@cornell.edu) by March 24th, 2025. 
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